
Taché Promenade

Public Information Session

You are invited to attend an information session to view the site design and details of 
renewed and new facilities that will improve connections and create a new destination 

along Winnipeg’s waterfront.

The Taché Promenade project will 
improve public spaces and the 
riverfront area along Taché Avenue 
between Provencher Boulevard 
and Despins Street featuring 
a widened promenade-style 
walkway and pedestrian belvedere 
elevated above the riverbank that 
incorporates public art.  Together, 
these features will build on the 
success of our core waterfront 
areas, improve connections with 
destinations in St. Boniface and 
enhance pedestrian and cycling 
opportunities. The project also 
involves riverbank stabilization work, 
which will protect the promenade, 
roadway and important sewer and 
water infrastructure in the area, and 
increase the reliability of the City’s 
primary dike.

View the Project Website

For more information, and to provide feedback visit: winnipeg.ca/tachepromenade, or contact: 
Maureen Krauss, Public Engagement Planner, at (204) 995-0429  or mkrauss@htfc.mb.ca.

Date:	 Tuesday, October 17, 2017

For those who require alternate formats or interpretation in order to participate, 
please contact Maureen Krauss, Public Engagement Planner, at (204) 944-9907 or 
mkrauss@htfc.mb.ca by October 13, 2017.

Location:	 Notre Dame Community Centre 
			   271 Ave. de la Cathédrale

Time:	 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Format:		  Drop-in / Come and go


